
 
 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, for obvious reasons, Spring term in school was very short for 

most children this year and most of the work this term was completed at 

home. 

 

A big well done to all the children who participated in home- school learning 

via Teams and all the parents who supported them. 

      

     This term we have been learning about the climates and animals in deserts 

and rainforests and the children produced some excellent multi- media 

presentations.  

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 



 

 

In English the children’s writing continues to improve and we wrote some 

excellent imaginative stories about the Cirque Du Freak, some very good 

persuasive writing and newspaper reports. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

In Maths, we have continued to work on the curriculum and have really 

improved our arithmetic skills –this term we are working on improving our 

problem solving skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Computers we also spent time reminding children of the important 

lessons of internet safety. 

 

 

In Science, we looked at the work of Charles Darwin and his work on 

Inheritance and Evolution and we have learnt how animals and plants have 

adapted and improved over time. 

 

We hope you have enjoyed reading about some of the things we have been 

doing this term and that working at home with your children hasn’t been too 

stressful. 

 

 

Keep safe and thank you for all your support. 

 

 

 

 


